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 Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com  / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

12th January 2011
FROM:
BRYNHILDUR AKINYI  
TO:

SPONSOR BRYN JONSDOTTIR  
Dear Sponsor Bryn,
RE: DAP REPORT FROM NOVEMBER 2010 TO JANUARY 2011 
Happy New Year! 

Your foster daughter has been sick on December where she had malaria and coughing, I treated her and now she is well. 

Brynhildur was happy to receive her Christmas gifts, seen in the picture before and after wearing her Christmas dress. 

Brynhildur Akinyi is growing very fast and knows her name is called Bidda. When you ask her name she will answer you, our relatives asks her mother Betty that name is very unique, how did you get the name? he mother replies this si a great young woman who has done marvelous to Little Bees and Kids. She removed Little Bees from nowhere, they had nothing, their classes were muddy, had no account but now this is stone. Lady Brynhildur Iceland’s daughter has brought the project up. Now look how Little Bees is shining. I nicknamed this lady my daughter so that Akinyi shall be strong like her one day. She removed all sick bedridden Little Bees Kids in the hospital and paid all their bills at Kenyatta National Hospital when the school fell on cholera.

Brynhildur is now walking and running up and down with others, growing very strong, she enjoyed Christmas dinner. 

Best regards, 

Lucy Odipo. 

